
 
 
 

Lisle-Woodridge Fire Protection District  
Board of Trustees 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Lisle-Woodridge Fire 

Protection District that the meeting date and time for the September Regular 

Meeting of the Lisle-Woodridge Fire District Board of Trustees has been 

changed to Monday, September 19, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. The meeting will 

take place at Headquarters and Station #51, 1005 School Street in Lisle, IL. 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted this 1
st
 day of August 2016. 

 

 
 


